
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS 

 
PEEL DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 

Board Room, HJA Brown Education Centre 
5650 Hurontario Street, Mississauga, Ontario 

EDUCATION DEVELOPMENT CHARGES 
 
TAKE NOTICE that on Monday, May 12, 2014 at 7:15 p.m., the Peel District School 
Board (the "Board") will hold a public meeting pursuant to subsection 257.60(2) of the 
Education Act (the "Act") at the location shown above. 
 
The Board has begun the process of preparing a successor education development 
charge by-law for the Region of Peel. The purpose of this policy review meeting on 
May 12, 2014 will be to review the current education development charge policies of 
the Board and to solicit public input. All interested persons are invited to attend. Any 
person who attends the meeting may make a representation to the Board in respect 
of the policies. The Board will also consider any written submissions. 
 
AND FURTHER TAKE NOTICE that, immediately following the policy review 
meeting referred to above, the Board will hold a second public meeting on Monday, 
May 12, 2014 at the same location pursuant to section 257.63 of the Education Act 
to consider proposed education development charges which may be imposed 
pursuant to an education development charge bylaw against land undergoing 
development in the Region of Peel. 
 
The purpose of the second meeting on May 12, 2014 will be to inform the public 
generally about the education development charge proposal of the Board for the 
Region of Peel and to permit any person who attends the meeting to make a 
representation to the Board relating to the proposed charges. All interested persons 
are invited to attend. The Board will also consider any written submissions. 
 
AND FURTHER TAKE NOTICE that the Board will consider enacting a successor by-
law imposing education development charges in the Region of Peel at a public meeting 
to be held on Tuesday, May 27, 2014 at 7:30 p.m. at the location shown above. All 
interested parties are invited to attend. Any person who attends the meeting may make 
representations to the Board in respect of this matter. Written submissions, filed in 
advance of the meeting, will also be considered. 
 
Should a successor by-law be passed on such date, collection of education 
development charges pursuant to such by-law may commence on July 1, 2014. 
 
All submissions received in writing and those opinions expressed at the public 
meetings will be considered prior to the Board's decision. 
 
A copy of the proposed education development by-law for the Region of Peel and 
the education development charge background study (including the Board’s policy 
review analysis) required pursuant to sections 257.60 and 257.61 of the Act in 
connection therewith will be available on request during regular business hours 
beginning on April 14, 2014 in the Planning and Accommodation Department at the 
Board's administrative offices, 5650 Hurontario Street, Mississauga, Ontario and will 
also be posted on the Board’s website (www.peelschools.org/edc). 
 
The Board would appreciate receiving written submissions one week prior to the 
public meetings referred to herein so that they may be distributed to trustees prior to 
the meetings. Submissions and requests to address the Board as delegations 
should be submitted to: Marion Smith, Executive Assistant, Peel District School 
Board, Tel: (905) 890-1010 ext. 2011 
 
Any comments or requests for further information regarding this matter may be 
directed to Suzanne Blakeman, Senior Planner, Peel District School Board at (905) 
890-1010 ext. 2216. 


